

Canmore Collegiate High School 1800 Avenue Canmore, AB T1W 1Y2

Tel: 403-678-6192 Fax: 403-678-1902 https://cchs.crps.ca/

September 17, 2024

Dear Graduate,

First of all, congratulations on your accomplishments in your schooling at CCHS. We know that the 2023-2024 school year was an exciting adventure for our grad class of 2024. We remember fondly how scholarly and elegant our grads looked as they crossed the stage for Cap and Gown in our graduation circle in our gym.

Enclosed is a list of <u>Awards</u> that are available to students on November 12, 2024. The awards are presented to students for their accomplishments last year. Additional requirements for each award are outlined on this attached list of Scholarship and Awards.

It is very important that you fill out the <u>2023-2024 Academic Awards Application</u> by October 15, 2024.

Each of you brought your own unique personality to the school life and I wish you much success and happiness this year in whatever you plan to do!

Sincerely,

Annabel Preece Principal CCHS